

Action Log



Government Security Classification: Not protectively marked

IMPORTANT: Actions have a status of 'Open' or 'Closed'. **Open actions** are suitable for full disclosure to the public. **Closed actions** contain information that, at the time of the meeting, is not considered suitable for disclosure to the public. Requests for disclosure should be referred to the FOI team in the first instance.

Please make the appropriate selections from the list in the RAG and Status dropdowns and press the Tab key to change the background colour.

Use the 'Add New Action' option on the Home ribbon bar to add a new action row.

Meeting Title: SIAG Action Log

Date of minutes	Action no	Action	Update	Date due	RAG	Owner	Status
06.03.18	6	AB to invite JB or Ali Bazley to help with the mapping of third and charity sector groups who support people with disabilities.	AB to provide update to AA directly.		Select	AB	Open
06.03.18	9	All IAG members to complete and return the IAG membership forms either posted directly to DM or to the Chair to return.	DM has received 6 forms from North Somerset and 4 from BaNES. The Bristol forms have been completed and returned to Keith in the Bristol IAG. AA will follow up.		Select	DM/AA	Open
14.06.18	12	AA has asked requested that all IAG representatives and partners are consulted four weeks before the next SIAG meeting to raise issues intended for discussion at the meeting. This will allow for Avon & Somerset Constabulary to be consulted and prepare a response in readiness for the meeting.	AA asked this be kept open as a reminder for SIAG members raise issues four weeks prior to meetings.		Select	All	Open
14.06.18	14	SW to ensure a plan and timeframe for youth consultation is developed and brought back to the SIAG.	This is under development as part of the Children and Young People portfolio and needs sign off at the CYP Strategy Board. To be carried forward to next meeting Update 25.09.18 AA and AN to link with SW.		Select	SW	Open
14.06.18	17	SIAG members to provide feedback on Strategy and Plan.	Update 25.09.18 DM to re-distribute the Hate Crime Strategy & Plan. Feedback requested asap.		Select	All	Open
25.09.18	25	SC to speak to Insp Sharon Baker (nee Bennett) to see if any learning can be taken from Patrick Quinton in respect to building a relationship with the			Select	SC	Open

		Yeovil and Bridgwater taxi drivers.					
25.09.18	26	SC to ask Jon Owen (Mental Health Development Officer) to speak with AR re the THRIVE model.			Select	SC	Open
25.09.18	28	The 'Call in' pilot to be included as a running agenda item.			Select	AA	Open
25.09.18	29	THB to circulate information about the LSIPs to the group.			Select	THB	Open
25.09.18	30	AN to speak to the community manager of UWE to see if students may be interested in joining the LSIPs.			Select	AN	Open
25.09.18	31	JS to meet with Victoria Caple (T/Head of Victim Care) to discuss drop in referrals.			Select	JS	Open
25.09.18	32	JS and Victoria Caple to provide statistics from Lighthouse and Victim Commissioning Service on current volume of referrals relating to Hate Crime.	Thematic Assurance report for Nov CMB (and Dec PCB)		Select	JS	Open
25.09.18	33	AA to add private policing as a future agenda item.			Select	AA	Open
25.09.18	34	AA to add Bijan Ebrahimi report and progression as an agenda item.			Select	AA	Open
25.09.18	35	AF to share action plan following NCBI consultation with SIAG once action owners are agreed.			Select	AF	Open
25.09.18	36	AA to consider hate crime strategy and action plan as an agenda item for next meeting			Select	AA	Open